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A Message from the Principal 

I hope everyone is having a wonderful week and harvest is       

progressing well for our farming families. I wanted to share some 

great news with the community as we are very proud of our 

school. 

Tammin Primary School has been selected as one of three public 

schools in rural and remote areas of WA who have been identified 

as a successful case in NAPLAN results for both Literacy and   

Numeracy. The University of Melbourne have received permission 

from the Department of Education to conduct a research project 

on what makes us a successful school. 

This is a result of the dedication the staff at Tammin Primary 

School have to providing the students with the best education   

opportunities and the Whole School Operational Plans in place. 

The students have worked extremely hard to reach our school  

targets and should be proud of their achievements. 

I hope you have a lovely week. Sarah Sims Principal 

 

Coming up… 

 Tuesday 3rd to Friday 13th Dec - In-Term Swimming @      
Kellerberrin 

 Friday 13th Dec - Year 6 Graduation, Donnan Park     
Pavilion 

 Tues 17th Dec - School Presentation Evening 

 Thurs 19th Dec - Last Day of Term 4 for students 



K/PP/1/2 

Last Monday and Thursday and this Monday, we welcomed three new students 

who will begin Kindy next year! We are so excited to meet Brya, Charlie and    

Banjo! This week we had a great time making pictures of ourselves, decorating a 

Christmas tree, having morning tea together and having a play outside! We can’t 

wait to have you in our class next year! Thanks for coming and playing with us! 



 

                                                   P&C  
 

P & C  fundraising shopping bags are for sale in the 
front office for $5.00 each. These are a fantastic 
size, are durable and have so many uses, including 
use as a swimming bag.  
 
                            In Term Swimming 

 
In-term swimming started today. Students in years 3 to 6 are encouraged to 

wear their bathers under their school uniform. Please supply a towel, 

change of underwear and plastic bag for wet items. Thongs can be worn to 

school over the next two weeks of lessons.  

 

                               Concert rehearsals 
Over the next two weeks, students and staff  will be walking to and from 

the Town Hall on some afternoons to rehearse for the end of  year concert.  

 

Student of the Week  

 

     SONNY     


